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Events coming 

up! 

December 
w/b Tues 1/12 to Tues 15/12 
CHILDREN CAN SEND CHRIST-
MAS CARDS  IN SCHOOL  
 
w/b Mon 7-Fri 11 RE week 
 
Mon 14 Non school uniform 
day - Bring a raffle prize 
(letter to follow) 
 
Fri 18 Children can dress up 
as a Nativity character or 
wear a Christmas jumper 
 
Last day of term Fri 18/12/20 

School re-opens Mon 
4th January 2021 

Following the DFE guidelines  

If your child tests positive for Covid 19 within 48 hours after we end today 

for the Christmas holidays, it is the parents' duty to inform the school by 

email, so  we can contact other parents of the children in that bubble (class). 

After 48 hours, parents must follow the track and trace guidance. The office 

email is office@wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk and this will be checked twice a 

day until the 24 December.  

The updated 2020 Calcu-

lations Policy is now on 

the school website. It 

should be a guide to par-

ents about the different 

calculation strategies we 

teach in school. 

 

Friends Raffle Congratulations to the four families that won the Christ-

mas hampers. The raffle raised a total of £346.  A big thank you to the 

Friends for organising this. 

PHEW! We have made it to the Christmas  
holidays and no class bubble has closed!  
This a huge part down to the hard work of the staff team who have 

faced a challenging year, but have faced it with such dignity. Thank you 

to them. I hope they have a restful Christmas.  

Thank you to our wonderful children - they continue to be superstars! 

They have adapted so well to the new rules and have been so good at wash-

ing their hands and keeping their distance from other class bubbles. Their 

smiles and positivity is a credit to them and their parents.  

Thank you too, to all parents - for supporting the school, for your com-

mitment and understanding this term: the staggered start and finish 

times, and wearing face coverings on school site, has helped keep the 

school safe. It is greatly appreciated by both the staff and governors.  

We are sorry not to have been able to have parents into school for the usual 

Christmas celebrations, however, I am really delighted that class 1 staff were 

able to record a lovely Reception Nativity. 

It was non uniform day today and there have been some amazing nativ-

ity costumes -  we had a host of angels, stable animals, Mary, shepherds 

and Kings. We had other characters too—reindeer, camels, elves and even a 

Christmas dinosaur. We also had a variety of Christmas jumpers. Despite the 

difficult circumstances the school has had a very successful term. As we look 

forward to 2021 and the start of term, I do not see anything changing and so 

arrangements for our return on the 4th January will remain as they currently 

are (unless the DfE make a subsequent announcement). 

I wish you all a Happy Christmas and a Merry New Year. 

 


